
 

From: Heather Ireland [mailto:hireland@npca.ca]  

Sent: May-25-16 10:54 AM 

To: Bedioui, Ida 

Cc: David Deluce 

Subject: Urban Hamilton Official Plan Housekeeping Amendments 

 

Ida, 

 

The Niagara Peninsula Conservation Authority (NPCA) has reviewed the Urban 

Hamilton Official Plan Housekeeping Amendment and has no objection to the proposed 

amendments. 

 

I trust this information is of assistance. If you have any further questions, do not hesitate 

to contact me. 

 

Regards, 

Heather Ireland 

Watershed Planner 

Niagara Peninsula Conservation Authority 

250 Thorold Road West; 3rd Floor 

Welland, ON L3C 3W2 

Phone: 905-788-3135 ext 245  

Fax: 905 788 1121 

E-mail: hireland@npca.ca 
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